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Shedd’s Country Crock Chilled Side-Dishes recalled 

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration has informed the public of a voluntary recall of two varieties 
Shedd’s Country Crock Chilled Side-Dishes because they may contain sulfites that are not declared on 
the product label. The products are: Shedd’s Country Crock Side Dishes Deluxe Cheddar Broccoli Rice, 
with best-by dates of NOV 29 09 through to JAN 16 10; Shedd’s Country Crock Side Dishes Deluxe Four 
Cheese Pasta, with best by dates of DEC 05 09 through to JAN 16 10. 

People with sensitivity or allergies to sulfites may risk serious or life-threatening reactions if they consume 
these foods. More information on this recall can be found at: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm191709.htm. 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation has confirmed these products have been 
distributed in Alaska. No illnesses related to them have been reported in the state. Nationwide, product 
manufacturer Unilever United States, Inc. has received one report of four family members with adverse 
reactions associated with these foods. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit our website: 

http://www.dec.state.ak.us/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.htm. 
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